
Medical Center Northport NY 11768

Veterans
Administration

December 30, 1982 in nesy Refer To: 631/11E

.

Materials Licensing Branch
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Centlemen:

Enclosed in duplicate is this medical center's application for renewal of
our Type A License of Broad Scope'(No. 31-13511-04). The application includes
all information required for Items 1 through 24 of NRC Form 313M; our Radiation
Safety Manual; and management's ALARA commitment.

Please note that though this is a Broad Scope License, the inform, tion has.

been submitted in the format required in Regulatory Guide 10.8 rather than
10.5, since h3C Form 313M was used.

(j Since the bulk of our involvement with by-product material is patient care-
related, it is imperative that continuity of our present authorization be
granted. To this end, we request that our current license remain in force
until full consideration is made of our renewal application.

Thank you for your consideration in these matters.

Sincerely yours,

W. L. H0DSON
Center Director
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JAMES J. Si.I U V. D. (115)4 Director, .*uc' ear Medicino Service
VA Central ?fico
Wachir.stcu, D.C. 20420
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